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Raszka Shelley

From: Megan Fehrman <mefehrman@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 9:42 AM
To: Rancier Racquel
Subject: Oppose SB 633

Dear Ms. Rancier~ 
 
I am writing to voice my strong opposition to SB 633 which would strip local counties of the right to make 
important legislative decisions about agricultural production, including seed production/saving and local food 
systems. We have seen other states make this decision, which has resulted in devastating circumstances for their 
unique regions.  Instead, Oregon can choose to acknowledge and celebrate our diverse ecosystems, climates, 
and regional agriculture, which varies so vastly across this state and cannot be legislated with "one-size fits all" 
decisions. For this reason, it is extremely important that local producers and decision-makers, in their respective 
counties, be able to determine what is best for their area.  
 
Please do not support SB 633.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Megan Fehrman 
Registered Voter and Rural Resident in Applegate, OR 


